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To: All Faculty:

The undergraduate colleges, established over the last seven years,
have become a major component in Stony Brook's successful drive to
improve our undergraduate students' experience and have also been a
factor in our ability to attract increasingly high-quality entering
first-year students every year.

The commitment and creativity of the senior faculty members who have
served as college faculty directors have been key to building a
strong foundation for this initiative.  We recently learned, to our
great regret, that Sandy Petrey, the faculty director of the College
of Arts, Culture, and Humanities, will be unable to continue as
director this coming academic year.  We are therefore seeking
nominations for this position.  Please contact me for further
information or discussion.

Mark Aronoff
Vice Provost for Undergraduate Education
Professor of Linguistics


